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SAARF Products Council gives thumbs up for SAARF
Branded Data

The pilot study on branded data has been completed and the SAARF Products Council agreed at its meeting yesterday,
that everything was now in place to proceed with the implementation of brands on AMPS. Anybody that is interested in the
results of the Pilot Study can contact SAARF for further information.
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